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Basseterre, 20 September 2017 

 

ECSE Closure due to Hurricane Maria 

 

Due to the passage of Hurricane Maria, which started affecting St Kitts on 18 September 2017, 

the offices of the Eastern Caribbean Securities Exchange, and subsequently the Eastern 

Caribbean Securities Market, will remain closed today, which has been declared a National 

Clean Up Day by the Government of St Kitts and Nevis. Normal business operations will resume 

tomorrow, Thursday 21 September. 

 

Further, please be advised that the Government of Antigua and Barbuda has cancelled the 

auction of its 365-day Treasury bill, which was scheduled for today 20 September 2017. 
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